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Please stop advancing SB 432, SB 602, SB 608, SB 612, and SB 618.   Years ago
Oregon made history by putting into place laws that stopped urban growth sprawl and
decimation of farm and forest lands.   Now more than ever, we need to keep our food
and natural lands from being destroyed.   We have more than enough city and
development.   Too many people.   This is the time to step up and save our land so it
is there in the future.
Kathryn N. Fox,  503-585-2817
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